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I. WSCUC Operations Team Meetings: September 4, 28 
The CSUSB WSCUC Operations Team met to review and revise preliminary chapter 
drafts, as well as discuss updates and logistics.  
 
 

II. Draft Institutional Report Version 1: September 9 
The Deputy Provost/Vice Provost/WSCUC ALO shared draft version 1 of our Institutional 
Report with our Steering Committee, faculty working group co-chairs, Provost, and 
President with a deadline of September 18 for feedback. Our next steps are 
incorporating the feedback and sharing draft version 2 with the campus community in 
October.  
 
 

III. Upcoming Meetings 
The next quarterly WSCUC Steering Committee Meeting is scheduled for Friday, October 
30, 2020.  

 


